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Dear USFS,

I support the strongest possible protection for wilderness in Prince William Sound. Wilderness values are

becoming increasingly scarce across the globe just as more and more people, most of whom live in cities, come

to appreciate these values. The Nellie Juan - College Fjord WSA is a global treasure. I have not visited there

recently and may never again - because we cannot love it to death - but that does not make it less important to

me as a citizen and taxpayer.

 

 

Thank You for considering this comment.

 

 

-- 

 

Steve Colt

907-301-6394

2210 Alder Dr 

 

Anchorage AK 99508

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


